Meeting Change Update –Webinar Option Only
Notice of Custom Project Stakeholder Engagement Meeting (R.13-11-005)
	March 16, 2020
10:30 am – 4 pm
	Agenda and webinar information:
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/General.aspx?id=4133 



To parties on R.13-11-005 and other interested parties

In order to facilitate attendance, this meeting will be conducted via webinar only; there will no longer be an in-person attendance option. We will facilitate discussion over the webinar, including questions and answers, and will adhere to the time allotted in the agenda for each topic. We look forward to your participation.  

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) Energy Division staff would like to invite interested stakeholders to attend a Custom Projects stakeholder engagement meeting on March 16, 2020 from 10:30 am to 4:00 pm. 

Following the Energy Efficiency Custom Projects Review process reforms introduced in response to Senate Bill 1131 (Hertzberg, 2018), staff is holding this meeting to ensure ongoing communication and transparency of activities. Topics expected to be covered in this meeting include: 
(1) Changes to the CPUC staff’s Custom Projects Review process to operationalize the Senate Bill 1131 review timeline and requirements.

(2) Feedback from stakeholders about their experiences with the current CPUC staff Custom Projects Review process since July 1, 2019.

(3) Input from stakeholders on additional improvement to streamline the overall Custom Projects Review process.

(4) Status update on the 3rd Party solicitation process.
Although a quorum of Commissioners and/or their staff may be in attendance or be on the telephone, no official CPUC action will be taken at this event.  

Please direct all questions regarding this meeting to Peter Lai at peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov or Rashid Mir at rashid.mir@cpuc.ca.gov.
